20.

PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES

The Board received a report requesting approval for the names of three new rights of way and two new
roads.

The Board resolved:
1. That the names Abberfield Lane, Olympic Lane and Woodfield Lane be approved.

2. That Dennis Hills, Yvonne Palmer and the Subdivisions Officer speak to the developer at
87 Harbour Road Brooklands, suggesting consideration of alternative names for the subdivision.



